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ISingPop 

We were very fortunate to be able to book ISingPop 
to come and work with us all this term and then to 
produce a concert for families and friends in the 

afternoon and evening of Wednesday 22nd January. 
We held the concert next door in OSA school 

theatre which was a wonderful location and could 
seat many people for the concerts. 

The children loved learning 8 songs and dances the 
previous week and smiled their way through all the 
performances. They loved every second! As did the 

staff!  

We hope we have brought joy to our community as 
well as ourselves. 

Please see the photos for some highlights.  

ISingPop concerts. 

 

    

Chris from ISingPop 

The children absolutely loved having Chris from 
ISingPop teach them the songs and dances and then 

act as conductor, leader and inspirer for their 
concerts! The children were very star struck!! 

 

Mosque Trip. 

We offered the children in key stage 2 the opportunity to 
visit the Mosque in Braintree, which is where some of our 
families attend. We were welcomed very warmly by the 

Imam and shown around the Mosque, the different rooms 
and the activities that take place in the rooms. Many thanks 

to our Turkish families and the Imam for their warm 
welcome inside the Mosque. The children found it 

fascinating. 



 

Art Day 

Each year at Tudor, all the children study a painting 
and we enjoy 3 different art focus days throughout 
the year. In the Autumn term we focus on the artist 
and the story behind the painting. In the spring term 
we focus on the techniques used to produce the art 
work and in the summer term we focus on applying 
these skills for the work for our annual art gallery. 

This year we are all studying a landscape painting by 
Cedric Morris – Flowers in a Portuguese Landscape. 

The children were lucky enough to see the original 
painting at The Gainsborough Gallery in town earlier 

this year. 

Art day was on Monday 24th February and everyone 
enjoyed painting and collage work. 

The children in UKS2 designed their own ‘Flowers in 
a Sudbury Landscape’. They used photos and 

printings for their picture.  

  

Art Day. 

Other children in school explored painting and flowers, shape 
and colour. 

Reading Ambassadors 

Our Reading ambassadors have been very busy 
visiting both the town library and also 

Waterstones bookshop in preparation for world 
book day.  

They have put up a beautiful display in the library 
about ‘Under the Sea’ and collected books 

relevant to the display and these are now available 
in our town library for anyone to use.  

They have also enjoyed a visit to Waterstones to 
spend their World Book Day tokens and to have a  

tour of the bookshop.  

 

Cuddly Toy 

One of teachers here at 
Tudor donated a cuddly toy 

to be raffled off which 
everyone enjoyed.  

Many congratulations to 
Emma who won the teddy! 
And many thanks to Mrs 

Jones for her kind 
donation. 

 


